To Nathaniel Young and all concerned.

| object to the above application. The proposed light well is in direct contradiction of the Conservation Area
guidelines, as my neighbour Stuart Mills has so clearly explained in his more detailed letter of objection that | fully
endorse.

Camden established these guidelines for good reason, to preserve the architectural integrity of the area. It is surely
the Council's responsibility to ensure that the guidelines, in this instance affecting the fully visible and arguably all
the more sensitive street frontage, are correctly applied.

Inappropriate changes to facades at numbers 3 and 23, initiated prior to the establishment of the guidelines, should
serve not as a precedent but as a stark warning of the dangers of allowing incremental beaches of these guidelines.

Yours,
Philippe Garner

17 Lyncroft Gardens
London NW6 1LB



